
MOST IMPORTANT 
PRASAR BHARA TI 

(India's Public Service Broadcaster) 
New Pension System Section, 

0/0 Addl. Director General (B&A) 
Room No. 605, Tower C, Prasar Bharati House, 

Copernicus Marg, New Delhi-110001 
Tel. No. 011-23118462, E-mail: PbnpsI23@gmaiI.com 

No. PB-IO(14)/2019-20INPS/Cjo8 -'1 ~ Dt.06.05.2019 
Ol 

Sub: Clarification Regarding Applicability of 10% NPS Employer Contribution for Prasar 
Bharati Employees. 

Kindly refer to this office letter of even number dated 08.03.2019 vide which Ministry of 
Finance, Department of Financial Services, Notification dated 3151 January, 2019 regarding 
measures for streamlining the implementation of NPS was forwarded for further necessary action. 
As per the said notification, the Central Government has made the following amendments in the 
Ministry of Finance's Gazette Notification No. 5/7/2003-ECB-PR dated 22 December 2003:- 

" ... for the words "the monthly contribution would be 1 0% of the salary & DA to be paid by 
the employee and matched by the Central Government", the words "the monthly contribution would 
be 10% of the Basic pay + DA to be paid by the employee and 14% of the Basic Pay+ DA by the 
Central Government" shall be substituted." 

In this reference, this office has been receiving queries regarding increase in the NPS 
employer contribution from 10% to 14% in respect ofPrasar Bharati employees. In this regard, it is 
clarified that the rate ofNPS employer contribution in respect ofPrasar Bharati employees is 10% of 
Basic pay plus DA till further orders. 

This issues with the approval of ADG (B&A), Prasar Bharati, Sectt. 

I' 

Deputy Director (¥&A) 

To, 
ADO (Admn), All India Radio, Akashwani Bhawan, New Delhi 
ADG (Admn), Doordarshan, Doordarshan Bhawan, New Delhi 

Copy to:- 
(i) All the HOOIDDOs of AIRIDD through the DDA (SCOR)- For strict compliance please. 
(ii) All the PAOs - For necessary action. 
~ DDG (T)lDirector (T), Prasar Bharati Sectt., with request to upload this letter on PB's 

website. . 


